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BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFT 
 
NOTICE TO RESIDENCES AND BUSINESSES SERVED BY THE AQUEDUCT 
SYSTEM IN THE VENOSTA SECTOR OF THE MUNICIPALITY OF THE 
TOWNSHIP OF LOW 
 
The water test results at Venosta pumping station, following the equipment failure 
on December 15, 2023, are now in compliance. Therefore, the boil water advisory 
is lifted. 
 
To receive communications that can affect you promptly, we ask you to register to 
the automated notification system on our website at www.lowquebec.ca by clicking 
on the My Account button in the upper right-hand corner or by calling the municipal 
office. You can receive information by phone, text message or e-mail. 
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